

Name: _____ class: _____ date: _____

Test – Teamwork – Unit 3

1. VOCABULARY (25 points)

A. Translate into English (1X5 = 5 points):

English	Hebrew	English	Hebrew
	מטרה		שיחה
	יתרון		להישאר
		מעורר השראה	

B. Complete the sentences using the words below (2X10 = 20 points):

1. I love all sorts of music, pop and rock.
2. My teacher is very and always wants to help with everything.
3. She is very and enjoys meeting new people.
4. Can you a good book for me to read in English?
5. it is raining, we still have a great time at the park.
6. She is a singer, and her voice is amazing.
7. Traveling to new countries is always an exciting
8. This math problem is to solve!
9. I went on a to Hawaii last summer with my family.
10. Lior and Yaniv trying the new sushi place in the city.

מאוד ממליץ, בלתי אפשרי, חברותי, חופשה, מוכשר, במיוחד, נדיב, הרפתקה, להציע, למרות ש

2. LANGUAGE (1X10 = 10 points)

A. Complete the sentences with the correct form of the Present Simple / Present Progressive tense.

1. She (go) shopping once a month.
2. Sharon (not drink) juice in the morning.
3. Hello! why you (not hear) me?
4. Sally (buy) her clothes at the same shop every year.
5. The telephone (ring). Please answer it!
6. The people in China (eat) a lot of rice.
7. We (fly) to Australia tonight.
8. Look! The baby (play) with her toys. She is cute.
9. When your father (come) home from work tonight?
10. Right now, Noa (not swim) in the pool.

3. READING COMPREHENSION (50 points)

Read the text. Then answer the questions that follow.

A Dancer with One Leg

1 Every year, many people run in the Boston Marathon in the USA, and thousands come to watch. In 2013, two terrorists put bombs¹ near the finish line of the marathon. The bombs killed three people and injured² hundreds more. One of the people watching the race was Adrianne Haslet. She was badly
5 injured.

2 Adrianne was a professional dancer. Her injury³ was so serious that she lost a leg. She needed to learn to use a prosthetic⁴ leg. It was a hard time for her, and she was very sad, but she didn't stop trying. She slowly learned to walk, but her doctors said that she would never dance again.

10 3 Later that year, Professor Hugh Herr visited Adrianne. He decided to help her by building a better prosthetic leg for her. This prosthetic leg needed to be very special because most prosthetic legs are just for walking, not dancing. For two hundred days, the professor's team studied how dancers move. Then they used what they learned to build a new prosthetic leg for Adrianne.

15 4 Finally, in 2014, Adrianne danced on stage again. When she dances today, it doesn't look like she ever lost a leg. Also, Adrianne didn't stop there – she went on to do another amazing thing. When she was injured in 2013, Adrianne was only watching the marathon, but three years later, she competed in the marathon! It took her more than 10 hours to complete the race, but she finished. Today,
20 Adrianne is a well-known role model and tells her story to large audiences around the world.

¹bombs = פצצות

⁴injured = פצעו

³injury = פציעה

⁴prosthetic = תותבת

Answer the questions.

1. What happened to Adrianne Haslet at the 2013 Boston Marathon?
(**paragraph 1**) (7 points)

- a. She was killed by terrorists while running in the marathon.
- b. She saw two terrorists put bombs near the finish line.
- c. She was injured by a bomb while watching the marathon.
- d. She was watching the race on TV and saw the bombs injure people.

2. Complete the sentence according to paragraph 2. (7 points)

With her prosthetic leg, Adrianne could ,
but she couldn't

3. Why did Professor Herr's team study the way dancers move?
(**paragraph 3**) Complete the sentence. (7 points)

They studied the way dancers move because they wanted to
.....

4. Circle the correct answer, True or False. Then copy the words
from the text that helped you answer. (paragraph 4) (2 x 5 = 10 points)

With her new prosthetic leg, Adrianne dances, but not well. True / False

.....

5. Which of the following is true about Adrianne? Circle the TWO
correct answers. (paragraph 4) (2 x 6 = 12 points)

- a. She competed in the 2013 Boston Marathon.
- b. She tells her story to many people from different countries.
- c. She danced on stage for more than 10 hours.
- d. She finished a marathon with a prosthetic leg.
- e. She won the Boston Marathon three years after she was injured.

6. Complete the sentence. (paragraph 4) (7 points)

Adrianne is a role model because.....

.

4. WRITING (15 points)

CHOOSE A or B!

A. Imagine that you watched a movie called *A Hilarious Adventure*.

Write a review / description about this movie with at least five sentences.

Use the following questions to help you:

What is the genre of the movie?

When did the movie come out?

What is the movie about?

What do the characters do and look like?

What is your opinion of the movie? Do you recommend it or not? Why / why not?

USE THE STRUCTURE YOU LEARNED! (opening, body, ending...)

[illegible]

What is so special about him / her?
Why is he / she important to you?
What does he / she look like?
What does he / she do?
What do you recommend people to do when they'll meet him / her?

This image shows a full page of white paper with horizontal blue ruling lines. The lines are evenly spaced and run across the width of the page, providing a template for handwriting practice or general writing. There are no margins, text, or other markings on the page.